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Microsoft Office is the most widely used productivity software in the world, but most people just know
the basics. This helpful guide gets you started with the programs in Office 2013, and provides lots of
power-user tips and tricks when you’re ready for more. You’ll learn about Office’s new templates and
themes, touchscreen features, and other advances, including Excel’s Quick Analysis tool. The important
stuff you need to know: Create professional-looking documents. Use Word to craft reports, newsletters,
and brochures for the Web and desktop. Stay organized. Set up Outlook to track your email, contacts,
appointments, and tasks. Work faster with Excel. Determine the best way to present your data with the
new Quick Analysis tool. Make inspiring presentations. Build PowerPoint slideshows with video and audio
clips, charts and graphs, and animations. Share your Access database. Design a custom database and let
other people view it in their web browsers. Get to know the whole suite. Use other handy Office tools:
Publisher, OneNote, and a full range of Office Web Apps. Create and share documents in the cloud. Upload
and work with your Office files in Microsoft’s SkyDrive.
One of Italy's leading men of letters, a chemist by profession, writes about incidents in his life in
which one or another of the elements figured in such a way as to become a personal preoccupation
Introductory chemistry students need to develop problem-solving skills, and they also must see why these
skills are important to them and to their world. I ntroductory Chemistry, Fourth Edition extends
chemistry from the laboratory to the student's world, motivating students to learn chemistry by
demonstrating how it is manifested in their daily lives. Throughout, the Fourth Edition presents a new
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student-friendly, step-by-step problem-solving approach that adds four steps to each worked example
(Sort, Strategize, Solve, and Check). Tro's acclaimed pedagogical features include Solution Maps, TwoColumn Examples, Three-Column Problem-Solving Procedures, and Conceptual Checkpoints. This proven text
continues to foster student success beyond the classroom with MasteringChemistry®, the most advanced
online tutorial and assessment program available. This package contains: Tro, Introductory Chemistry
with MasteringChemistry® Long, Introductory Chemistry Math Review Toolkit
The material is aimed at first and second year undergraduates, with a view to providing a basis for more
advanced studies.
This Practice Book supports the existing and bestselling edition of IGCSE Chemistry Student's Book. The perfect resource to use throughout the course to ensure you learn the topics and practise the
content of the Cambridge IGCSE syllabus. - Contains a wealth of levelled questions, including Stretch
and Challenge for higher ability students. - Plenty of exam-style questions and actual exam questions
from past Cambridge exam papers for exam success. Answers are free online at www.hodderplus.com or
www.hoddereducation.com/cambridgeextras This text has not been through the Cambridge endorsement
process.
Bishop's text shows students how to break the material of preparatory chemistry down and master it. The
system of objectives tells the students exactly what they must learn in each chapter and where to find
it.
Solomon Northup was born a free black man. He was kidnapped, tortured, and sold into slavery. For 12
years, he was kept in bondage as a slave in Louisiana--Twelve Years a Slave is his moving and raw
account of survival and life as a slave. This edition includes the full book as well as a comprehensive
companion with historical notes, character overview, themes overview, and chapter summaries.

The purpose of this book is to interpret more sensitively some of the offerings of the standard text
book of general chemistry. As a supplement thereto, it covers various aspects of formulation and
stoichiometry that are frequently treated far too perfunctorily or, in many instances, are not
considered at all. The inadequate attention often accorded by the comprehensive text to many topics
within its proper purview arises, understandably enough, from the numerous broad and highly varied
objectives set for the first year of the curriculum for modern chemistry in colleges and universities.
For the serious student this means, more often than not, the frustrations of questions unanswered. The
amplification that this book proffers in the immediate area of its subject covers the equations
representing internal redox reactions, not only of the simple but, also, of the multiple
disproportionations of which the complexities often discourage an undertaking despite the challenge they
offer: distinctions to be observed in the balancing of equations in con trasting alkali-basic and
ammonia-basic reaction media; quantitative contributions made by the ionization or dissociation effects
of electrolytes to the colligative properties of their solutions; intensive application of the universal
reaction principle of chemical equivalence to the stoichiometry of oxidation and reduction.
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